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I Urge you to Oppose HB3856 we already pay some of highest income taxes. This 

tax isn't even ODFW specific and some of the tax funds can be put into the General 

Fund. Oregon residents DO NOT need more taxes. We are already overburdened 

with taxes and regulations that make trying to earn an income that we can live on 

almost impossible. Rather than creating new taxes, maybe you should be better 

managers of the existing funds you get.  

Oregon wastes to much of it's taxpayers money on things that DO NOT help the 

average taxpayer. 

 

VOTE NO on HB3856 

 

Carolyn Decker 

Oregon Homeowner 

Sprague River 


